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From: tbear <starshill(@surewest.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:28 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: REGULATIONS OF RETAIL FOREX

| BELIEVE THAT THIS WOULD BE A UNFAIR CHANGE TO TRADERS HEREINU.S. 100 TO 1 WAS A
BAD ENOUGH CHANGE AND GAVE OTHER COUNTRIES CITIZENS AN ADVANTAGE.



